-----Original Message-----
From: Peter Byrne [mailto:peter@sdchamber.ie] 
Sent: 23 November 2016 13:10
To: Frank Nevin <fnevin@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Subject: Economic SPC

Dear Frank,

South Dublin Chamber would like to nominate our President Sherri Brennan to the Economic SPC.


If you require any further information please let me know

Kind regards

Peter

Peter Byrne
CEO
South Dublin Chamber
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